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Pupils of the week 

Elena Bartliff 

Thomas Collins 

Riley Tombling 

Amelia Cutler 

Lois Vernon 

Jake Bradshaw 

Adam Lambert 

Tarna Thompson 

 

Home discussion    

question               

Stan asked… 

What would you 

do if someone online 

asked you to meet them in 

the park? 

This morning I was delighted to award reading certificates to      
children during our celebration assembly. I love the fact that the 
vast majority  of children in our school family enjoy reading and 
share books with one another. Those children who don’t like to 
read just haven’t found the right book yet! Remember, children, we 

have a wealth of books in school that you may borrow and so does the Discovery 
Centre in Great Ayton.  I wonder what you’ll read this weekend?   Mrs Channing 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                 
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, includ-
ing hybrid and electric cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peuge-

ot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing                             
*Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Summer Fair! 

If you would like to help RAFT 

with organising the Summer 

Fair, please email 

RAFT@roseberryacademy.org 

 

A bedtime tip…                                                                                      

This week, I spoke to children about the importance of turning off mobile devices at least an hour before     

bedtime. This is because the light emitted from screens tricks the brain into thinking it’s daytime and time to be 

awake, thus preventing children from getting off to sleep. Why not give it a go? 

                                                 Heating Update   

Following a site meeting on Monday, work has begun to replace a large 

section of corroded pipework underneath my office, the lower hall and  

corridor floors. The engineers are working as fast as they can and will 

work throughout the weekend so that our heating system is operational 

and we can return to normal. Thank you to everyone who has been     

supportive during this difficult time, to staff who have worked in             

challenging circumstances and to our super children for being so very 

grown up and sensible. I am so proud to be able to say that learning has 

continued despite classrooms being out of action. In the words of the     

Enquire Learning Trust CEO, we have smiled through adversity and    

continued to do brilliant work! 

As soon as the heating is working (hopefully on Monday), we’ll all be 

back in our classrooms as normal. Should there be a delay in fixing the        

problem, our infants will continue to travel to Stokesley Primary Academy 

and Mr Moore’s class and Mrs Davies’ class will continue to learn in 

the upper school. 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

     

                                                                                                                             

                             School Clubs    *Charge applies 
 Mon Barbara Corner Mrs Little* Mrs Duffy 

(Lesley) 
  

  

Simon Carson 

Sports* 

Y1 – Y6 (10 max) 

Card making in the 

meeting room in the 

Lower school 
(12 – 12.30) 

Y5 – Y6  Sewing in the ICT 

Suite in the Upper School 
(3.10pm – 5.00pm) 

There is one Y6 space for 

this club. Contact Mrs 

Channing for details! 

Y1 – Y6 Home-

work Club in the 

meeting room in 

the Lower 

School 

(3pm - 3.45pm) 

 

EYFS – Y6 Zumba 

in the Lower School 

Hall 
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

 

Thurs Mrs Channing and                    

Mrs Murton 
Barbara Corner  Please note: If you have signed for your child to      

attend a club, please let us know if they are unable 

to attend. Failure to do so results in staff searching 

the school for children that are at home!             

Thank you.     

Y2 – Y6  Choir in the 

Lower Hall 
(12 – 12.30) 

Please note change 

of day! 

Y2 – Y6 (10 max) Board 

Games in the meeting room 

in the Lower school 
(12 – 12.30) 

Fri Mark Cromack*  

Y1 – Y6 Football 

(3.00 – 4.45) 

Simon Carson Sport School After School Clubs 

Today, we had a visit from one of the coaches from the Simon Carson Sport School.         

He told us all about the range of after school clubs that will take place after the half term 

holiday. Look out for the letter in your child’s book bag! 

FEBRUARY 

15tth  3pm Science, Art and Writing beautiful work exhibition in lower hall for parents                                                                                                         

Break up for the holiday – happy holiday!   Please note, we return to school on 25th February. 

Please note that the RAFT Film Club has been postponed until the lower school hall is back in operation.  

Please remember that we need at least two emergency contact numbers on our system so that we may 

reach you in case of an emergency! 

Thank you to everyone who supported the RAFT cake sale on Wednesday.                                             

The stall raised an amazing £106.35! 

There is LOADS of lost property in school. Remember to check the lost property baskets, folks! 


